
 

 

Young Children and Bereavement 

 

If you or your child have suffered the loss of a loved one, please come into 

school to let us know.  It can often help your child if we are aware of the 

situation and we are better able to support them.  You may prefer to speak to 

your child’s class teacher or a member of our Senior Leadership Team.  

 

For advice and information on how to support young children through 

bereavement please follow the link:  

https://childbereavementuk.org/ where you will find age appropriate materials 

and resources.  

 

Some people require support straight away for others it can be months or even 

years later. Everyone, including children, grieve in their own way and at their 

own pace. If we can help in any way, at any point please come in and see us.  

 

If you would like further support, we are also able to signpost you to other 

organisations who are able to offer a more specialised service. 

 

 

https://childbereavementuk.org/

